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Reach your full potential! 

 

To: Dr. Robert Halverson 

From: Dr. Lauren Cunningham 

Date: August 15, 2025 

Subject: Acceptance of Donation 

I respectfully request that the East Aurora School District 131 Board of Education accept a donation of 7 
backpacks, each including folders, notebooks, glue sticks, markers, scissors, pencils. notebook paper, tissues, 
storage bags and tissue from the Aurora Area Interfaith Food Pantry for the students at Dieterich Elementary 
School. 

I respectfully request that the appropriate letter acknowledging receipt of the donation be sent to: 

 

Yocelin Escalona 
Community Impact Coordinator 
Aurora Food Pantry 
1110 Jericho Road 
Aurora, IL 60506 
 

And 

Marcylyn Robles 
Volunteer & Food Distribution Coordinator 
Aurora Food Pantry 
1110 Jericho Road 
Aurora, IL 60506 
 

Respectfully, 

Dr. Lauren Cunningham 

Principal 

 

 


